(5/5-6/15) Board Meeting- Item 6
Emergency Conservation Regulation

LATE CO M M E NT Deadline: 5/4/15 by 10:00 am

commentletters

From: Ibmptopper@aol.com F)Q ECEIVE E“J
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 4:18 PM :
To: commentletters 5-5-15
Subject: The Rolling Hills 36% water cut STRCECIe

Dear Water Board,

We have conserved water for years. A 36% water cut is totally unreasonable. We live on 3 1/2 acres of land! Our yard is
small but what we do have is horses who don't understand that they must cut their water drinks by 36%. Without water
they will die. Because we have conserved water for years there is little that we can do to reduce water usage in a five
person home. We have followed the suggested water conservation program for several years. Now you want to punish us
for doing just that! The only thing more that we can do is take bathes every other week or once a month, use all throw
away paper goods , don't flush the toilet and buy bottled water.

I live on social security so the additional expense of these items will effect my pocket book in a very uncomfortable way.
You need to be reasonable. Your 36% reduction is impossible and life threatening for animals.

Carla Routt



